Update: 04/03/20

Hello everyone! We hope you are all doing well and staying safe. Flease read on for a couple updates regarding Best Friends
Volunteers.

Facebook Live Events

Starting Monday April 6th at 12 pm Pacific (and every Monday moving forward at the same time), our 5enior Director of Culture &
Talent; Jose Ocanc will be hosting Facebook Lives on the Best Friends National Veolunteer Facebook page. We'll be talking about all
the things Best Friends is doing around the country to continue the essential work to save lives, support our partners and provide
care to the animals at our Sanctuary and Lifesaving Centers. If you are not already part of the Mational Volunteer Facebook page, we

encourage you to join so you can watch the live events,

Just click HERE and join the National Volunteer Group.

We look forward to sharing and connecting with you!

Face Coverings

The City of Los Angeles has issued new guidance to LA residents on the importance of wearing face coverings in public.

If you are voluntesring at the Best Friends Lifesaving center in Mission Hills, please follow these guidelines and wear a mask.

Face masks will be provided at the volunteer kiosk. Big shout cut to the volunteers and staff who have donated home-made masks!
You can also use a bandana which shouldn’t be hard for us since most of our pets have bandanas that I'm sure they will let us borrow

)
To read more about this click the link below.
https.//corona-virus.la/FaceCovering

Thank you all!




